
CEPP meeting February 20, 2013         

Minutes 

In attendance: Michael Arnush (Chair), Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, Hope Casto, Chris Kopec, Bill 
Lewis, Josh Ness, Benjamin Bechand (’14), Emily Kowal (’13) and Peter von Allmen (scribe); Guest: Bob 
Turner 

1. Minutes of February 13 were approved 
2. Note that the CCI proposal will be shared with the entire Curriculum Committee. 
3. Continued discussion on the new Dean’s form for faculty evaluation. Discussion included: 

a. Minor edits to form 
b. The process of transition from the old form to the new 
c. Readership of the form, i.e. who will see the results 
d. CEPP’s inability to perfectly forecast the format of the final output (results) given that it 

is largely a programming question. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Peter von Allmen 

 


